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“Reducing your 
food waste helps 
tackle climate 
change? Yes, it can! 
 
Take Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute bitesize 
course to discover 
the simple changes 
you can make to the 
way you plan, shop 
and cook, to save 
both the planet and 
your pocket.” 

“Waste not, want not.  
 
Start your journey 
towards zero waste 
with Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-minute 
food waste prevention 
training. It’s quick, 
easy, and impactful!" 
 
 

"Food waste 
costs more than 
you think. 
 
Learn how to save 
food and money 
with Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute course 
and see the 
difference you 
can make." 
 
 

 

 

“Want to take the 
stress and 
unnecessary costs 
out of your weekly 
shop? Then use 
your loaf! 
 
Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute bitesize 
course can help you 
save both the 
planet and your 
pocket.” 

"Turn leftovers into 
savings!  
 
Learn how to reduce 
food waste and fight 
climate change with 
Zero Waste Scotland’s 
15-minute bitesize 
course.” 

"Think before you 
bin it.  
 
Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute training 
will help you turn 
food waste into 
savings and 
climate action. 
Try the course 
today!" 

 

 

“We really should 
be crying over spilt 
milk. 
 
Take Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute bitesize 
training to reduce 
your food waste and 
save the planet.”  

"Every meal counts!  
 
Learn how to make 
the most of your food 
and reduce waste 
with Zero Waste 
Scotland’s quick 15-
minute training. 

"Ready to make a 
change?  
 
Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute training 
teaches you how 
to cut food waste 
and reduce your 
carbon footprint.  
 
Try the course 
today. 

 

Let’s get to the core 
of the problem… 
food waste = 
climate change. 
 
Discover the simple 
changes you can 
make save your 

"Save food, save 
money, save the 
planet.  
 
Take just 15-minutes 
with Zero Waste 
Scotland to learn how. 
A few small changes 

“Make every bite 
count.  
 
Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute course 
will help you 
reduce food 



 

food and the planet 
with Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute bitesize 
training.” 

can make a big 
difference!" 

waste and protect 
the planet. It’s 
quick, simple, 
and effective." 
 

 

 

“Reduce your food 
waste, save the 
planet.   
  
Find out how by 
taking Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute bite-size 
course.” 
 

From fridge to fork, 
every step counts.  
 
Zero Waste Scotland’s 
15-minute course 
shows you how to 
reduce food waste 
and be a climate hero 
by making some 
simple changes.” 

"Give food waste 
the chop!  
 
Discover easy tips 
to cut down on 
food waste with 
Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute training. 
Less waste, more 
savings!" 
 

 

"For your chance to 
win a £50 
supermarket 
voucher or a Love 
Food Hate Waste 
goodie-bag simply 
complete Zero 
Waste Scotland’s 
15-minute food 
waste prevention 
bitesize training" 

“Make your meals 
matter.  
 
Join Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-minute 
course and learn how 
to reduce food waste, 
be in the running for 
some amazing prizes 
like a £50 
supermarket voucher 
or goodie-bag” 
 
 

“Keep food out of 
the bin and cash 
in your pocket.  
 
Try Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute course to 
learn easy ways 
to reduce food 
waste and for 
your chance to 
win a £50 
supermarket 
voucher or a Love 
Food Hate Waste 
goodie-bag.” 
 

 

“Do you know the 
impact of food 
waste on the 
environment?  
 
Take Zero Waste 
Scotland’s 15-
minute bitesize 
course and find out 
how you can make a 
difference." 

"Got 15-minutes?  
 
That’s all you need to 
start making a real 
difference in reducing 
food waste with Zero 
Waste Scotland’s 
bitesize course and 
learn how to make a 
difference for your 

"Don’t let good 
food go to waste!  
 
Learn how to 
reduce food 
waste in just 15-
minutes with Zero 
Waste Scotland. 
Because small 
actions can lead 
to big change." 



wallet and the 
environment." 

 


